
This study was a population-based retrospective cohort study based on Taiwan’s 

NHIRD since 2004-2011 and this study was approved by the Institutional Review 

Board (IRB) of Chung Shan Medical University Hospital, Taiwan. The IRB waved 

the need of informed consent in this study as it is a retrospective study based on the 

NHIRD. 


